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Thursday, August 9, 2018 

Bearer’s Name: ______________________________________ 

 

Subject: Letter of Excuse for Muslim Students/Employees 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the concerned authorities that performing prayers 
on time is very important in the Islamic faith and it is considered to be one of the pillars 
of the faith. The “Eid Prayers” are of the utmost importance which will be performed on 
Wednesday August 22, 2018. 

That is why I humbly request the concerned authorities to allow the bearer of this letter, 
a holiday on Wednesday August 22, 2018, so he/she can attend the Eid Prayer. 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding and co-operation. If you have further 
questions about Friday Prayers, please feel free to contact me at 1-877-388-9674 or by 
email info@dutx.org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Mufti Abdul Wahid  
President/Founder of Darul Uloom Texas 


